

BROADWAY & TOWERVIEW PLAYSCHOOL NEWSLETTER & REMINDERS

www.btvplayschool.co.uk

spring term 2018 No1

HAPPY NEW YEAR! And welcome back to the spring term 2018. Our theme this half term is 'MUSIC MAGIC' – the team have just completed music development training. We will be exploring many types of music which help physical development and speech & language development too. If your child has a favourite CD – please send it in BUT IT MUST BE LABELLED WITH THEIR NAME.

The activities on offer to the children are always on the 'parents' copy of the weekly planning on the hallway notice board – please take a look.

Website WEEKLY BLOG – remember to check out our 'blog' to find out what the children have been doing each week.

Fees are £14 a 3 HOUR Session (£4.50 for a lunch box session). Fees are due at the start of each half term. This is a 6 week half term - any issues please see Jo or Jude promptly. Thankyou.

FRUIT ROTA at Towerview — we ask every family to provide 1 bag of fruit or veg each term — the ROTA is in Towerview Playschool with your child's name next to the week you need to bring it in. Thankyou.

At Broadway Playschool if you could bring 1 piece of fruit or veg each week that would be great.

FOREST SCHOOL

Can you ensure your child <u>ARRIVES</u> at Playschool Friday morning wearing 3 LAYERS OF CLOTHING — including a vest. They will also need a <u>named</u> HAT, GLOVES AND A WARM COAT. This is to ensure they have a good experience and are not cold during the session. <u>Forest School</u> may not be on if high winds or bitterly cold.

Wow moments – please don't forget to keep filling them in! Spares available at playschool.

2018 School Applications — If your child is due to begin school in September 2018 - you need to apply NOW!

<u>30 HOUR FUNDING</u> — additional hours - you must renew your CODE within the 3 month time period you have been given. If not renewed Playschool will have to charge fees for hours booked.

TEMPEST PHOTOGRAPHERS are in Playschool Monday 12th Feb 9-12 at Towerview Playschool

You are welcome to bring siblings for family photos from 8.50

Children from Broadway Playschool are welcome to pop into Towerview Playschool from 9 to get their photos done.

PLEASE SIGN LIST AT PLAYSCHOOL IF YOU WOULD LIKE YOUR CHILD TO BE PHOTOGRAPHED.

CHILDREN'S COMPETITION TIME

Broadway Newsletter invites all children under 16 to enter a competition to create a picture of anything with a connection to Broadway or to a season of the year. The entries, which can include drawings, paintings, lino cuts, collage and photos. There will be two categories: under 9 and 9-16. Entries should be sent with name, age and contact details on the back to: Newsletter Competition, The Court, Snowshill Road, Broadway, Worcs, WR12 7JS.

The closing date is February 20th 2018. Pictures with a suitable stamped addressed envelope can be returned.

<u>DATA PRIVACY</u> notice from the Local Authority is on the wall at each setting. Please ask if you want a copy.

URGENT - DO YOU HAVE A NEW MOBILE? - please keep us up-to-date.

HALF TERM - Playschool closes afternoon of Friday 16th February 2018

We are back Monday 26th Feb.







Opening hours: 9am-3pm

Contact numbers: Towerview PS – 07922025902

Broadway PS - 07922025903



BROADWAY & TOWERVIEW PLAYSCHOOL NEWSLETTER & REMINDERS

www.btvplayschool.co.uk spring term 2018 No1







Opening hours: 9am-3pm

Contact numbers: Towerview PS – 07922025902

Broadway PS - 07922025903